
 

 

Thursday, February 22, 2018 
 

 

 

Wrestling This is a very important reminder to all Hillcrest wrestlers.  Go to Mr. Sharma’s room at 
Nut Break to weigh in for today’s Smackdown Showdown at SFU.  Don’t forget! 

 

Canned 
Food Drive 

 

Ms. Campbell’s helpers will be stopping by today to collect all of your canned foods.  
Today is the last day so please have them ready for pick up after Nutrition Break.  
Thank you for all your contributions Hillcrest.  We will let you know final counts next 
week. 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 

http://my43.sd43.bc.ca/schools/Hillcrest/_layouts/listform.aspx?PageType=4&ListId=%7b8D2E7816-9839-4F07-8C90-7DA722DC479C%7d&ID=5110&ContentTypeID=0x010400C5E9088B955643438CAF7C1740C1F0DD

